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MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome Back! 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the half term and the children are 
well rested for the excitement this half term will bring. 
 
Thank you to everyone who contributed and shared their 
ideas for the ‘Best of British’ names for our classes. We had 
plenty of ideas – some controversial! After much  
discussion, the class names have been decided.  
They are as follows: 
 
Class 1 - Darwin Class (Charles Darwin) 
 
Class 2 - Seacole Class (Mary Seacole) 
 
Class 3 - Lewis Class (C S Lewis) 
 
Class 4 - Drake Class. (Sir Francis Drake) 
 
The children have been busy this week learning all about 
their inspirational British person. Please ask them at home 
what they have learnt. For the next four weeks during  
Fridays Worship, a class will be sharing their facts and 
learning about their person. This week commenced with 
Darwin class.  
 
Good luck to all the children and staff at Grenville over the 

next 4 days. I hope the weather stays dry!  

 
Miss Hurford 
 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

TERM DATES  2017/18 
  

   Spring      Summer 
Term dates     4th January - 29th March   16 April - 26 July  
1/2 Terms   12th - 16th February   28th May - 1 June 
    

 

1666 1201 

1234 1399 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

MILK BOTTLES PLEASE!! 
 
Please can we request donations of any 
clean, empty 4 pint milk bottles for an  
upcoming art project in school. 
 
Please bring your donations to the school 
office over the next couple of weeks. 
 
Many thanks 

http://images2.layoutsparks.com/1/218376/blue-sky-rainbow-colours.gif


Mathematicians of the Week 
 

 

    

 

Class 2: Dylan Gascoigne 
   
Class 3: Josephine Gray  
 
Class 4: Eythan Andrews 
           

 
Class 1: Drew Hunt  
 
Class 2: Katy Trevelyan 
   
Class 3: Jed Ollis 
     
Class 4: Elliott Angell 
              

 

DIARY REMINDERS 
 
Friday 10 November - Remembrance Service in the Church at 10.30am  
 
Monday 4 December - 2.30pm Christingle Service in church  

Litter picking in Sampford Peverell 
 

As an Eco Leader at Sampford Peverell Primary 

School, I felt it would be a good thing to help out 

with the village litter picking. This event was 

organised by village parish council and took place 

on Saturday 14th October 2017 from 9:30am - 

10:30am. My family and I really enjoyed taking 

part in it and we are sure the other volunteers 

did too! There were about 20 volunteers litter 

picking in Sampford Peverell including myself 

and my family. Although the village is nice and 

tidy we gathered lots of litter altogether such as 

bottles and lids, bits of plastic and paper, crisp 

packets and a 

massive water 

canister. 

 

We hope that 

everyone will 

keep the village 

clean and tidy! 

Thanks for 

reading:) 

By Mia Hinds 

(age 11) 

All children from the school have created poppy 
pictures which will be displayed at this community 

event.   
Please come and support us and the Royal British 

Legion. 


